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VanSplash Advisory Group Scope 

Excerpted from Minutes 2019-01-14 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

MOVED by Commissioner Irwin 
SECONDED by Commissioner Coupar 
 

WHEREAS: 

1. Community pools, such as Byng and Templeton, provide much needed local 
community access to aquatics; 

2. These local aquatic facilities provide proximate cooling centres during our 
increasingly hot summers, which will very likely be increasingly important due to 
climate change; 

3. Access to local pools and Park Board facilities will reduce emissions and traffic in our 
city; 

4. Many pool users and pool user groups have informed Park Board Commissioners of 
the high importance of local pool facilities; and 

5. The responsibility to set the scope of the VanSplash Advisory Group rests with the 
Park Board. 

 
 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Vancouver Park Board directs its VanSplash 
Advisory Group to only consider the possible future expansion and improvement of 
Vancouver’s aquatic facilities. 

 
 
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
 


